
Dear Sir, Madam, 

 

With this letter I would like to ask for the COP due date to be extended 

for 2 weeks, due to the fact that today, 26
th
 April 2012, Océ published 

its Sustainability Report 2011. We will fill out the GC Advanced Level 

COP as soon as possible, but at 14 May 2012, at the latest. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ilona Leussink 

Corporate Sustainability Officer Océ 


